Simcoe County District School Board

1170 Highway 26 West Phone: {(705) 728-7570
Midhurst, Ontario Fax: (705) 728-2265
LOL 1X0 www.scdsb.on.ca

June 14, 2016

Mr. Stephen Naylor

Director of Planning Services

City of Barrie

P.O. Box 400

Barrie, ON

L4M 4T5permit four (4) second suite dwellings (8 dwelling units)

Dear Mr. Naylor:
LIFT "H" HOLDING SYMBOL
OZRENKA BELAVIC & SHERRY HUTCHINSON
424 & 426 VETERANS DRIVE
CITY OF BARRIE

Thank you for circulating a request for comments on the above-noted removal of the
"H* Holding Symbol application. The application will aliow the owners to develop 424
and 426 Veterans Drive for a four-unit walk up apartment building and permit four (4)
second suite dwellings (8 dwelling units) in accordance with current By-law
standards.

Planning staff have no objections to the removal of the “H” Holding Symbol.
Elementary students residing in this area of the city may attend Trillium Woods
Elementary Schoel and secondary students may attend Bear Creek Secondary
School.

Should you require additional information with respect to this request, please do not
hesitate to contact this office.
Yours truly,

it

Holly Spacek, MCIP, RPP
Senior Planner



